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Howard Headlines: 

Issue 1 

 

 

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to several 

new members of the Howard team: 

 Mr Jalloh - Year 6 teacher in QE2 Bridge class. 

 Miss Wheeler - Year 3 teacher in Blackfriars Bridge 

class. 

 Miss Kowalczyk – Reception teacher in Grosvenor 

Bridge class. 

 Miss Bryan – Teaching Assistant in QE2 Bridge class. 

 Miss Mayley – Teaching Assistant in Cannon Street 

Bridge class. 

 Mrs Khmurovska – Teaching Assistant in Southwark 

Bridge class. 

 Mr Swaby – Teaching Assistant in Southwark Bridge 

class. 

 Mrs Verma – Teaching Assistant in Millennium Bridge 

class. 

 Mrs Patel – Teaching Assistant in Westminster Bridge 

class. 

 Miss Gourlay – Teaching Assistant in Westminster 

and Hungerford Bridge classes. 

 Mrs Jackson – Teaching Assistant in Tower Bridge 

class. 

 Mrs Preston – Teaching Assistant in Vauxhall Bridge 

class. 

 Mrs Begum – Teaching Assistant in Lambeth Bridge 

class. 

 Mrs Forde – PPA cover teacher in Key Stage 2. 

We welcome all our new staff to Howard Primary School! 

 

We hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable 

summer break. We are very happy and excited to 

welcome everyone back to Howard Primary 

School. With your support, we aim to make this 

another highly successful year for all our pupils.  

A gentle reminder… 

 

As you know, the safety of all our pupils is our first 

priority. For this reason, could we remind all parents that 

the school gates at Nottingham Road and Barham Road 

will close promptly at 9.10am. The only entrance that will 

be open after 9.10am will be the main entrance on Dering 

Place. All gates into school will re-open at 3.25pm.  

We thank you in advance for your understanding. 

Autumn 2018 

Rights and Responsibilities: 

As many of you will be aware, Howard Primary is a 

UNICEF rights respecting school. This means that 

everything we do is underpinned by our belief that 

every child has the right (amongst many others) to 

be safe, to learn and to enjoy themselves. We 

teach the children that with every right comes a 

responsibility to respect the rights of others and we 

are grateful for your support in reinforcing this 

message at home.  

Our rights and responsibilities links into our 5 core 

values (known by the children as the 5 Cs). We 

expect all pupils and adults linked with Howard 

School to demonstrate these qualities every day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Amira! 

We are very proud to announce that one of our 

pupils in Year 3 will be having her hair cut to 

donate to the Little Princess Trust. Her hair will be 

used to make a wig for a girl who has undergone 

chemotherapy. If you would like to support Amira 

there is a link on our website to donate via their 

just giving page or visit: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/amiralee

henry?utm_id=124. 

2018 - 2019  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/amiraleehenry?utm_id=124.
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/amiraleehenry?utm_id=124.

